From: Krystal Hellerud <krystalhellerud @yahoo.com>
Date: May 6, 2014 at 4:43:52 PM CDT

To: David Hall <dpdjdavid@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Monogram Projection

David,

It was so nice to meet you! Everyone came up to us and told us what a good job you did! We
had a blast! | could hear the music from the hallway & | had to fight to get in there. It took
awhile, but | made it & the floor was packed all night! That thing is seriously the coolest thing
we've ever seen! We were so pleased with Double Platinum EVERYTHING! You guys made
our wedding a tough one to top. (for folks around here!*) We would recommend you to
everybody! We hope you get more business in the LaCrosse area so we can party again soon!
Thank you so much!! Your services made our day all the more memorable. We loved it!

Sincerely,

Joey & Krystal Casper



